
 
 
 

Gregory M. Romano 
General Counsel 
Northwest Region 
  
 

 

 

 
August 15, 2006 
 
 
VIA DHL and EMAIL  
 
 
 

 
WA0105RA 
1800 41st Street 
Everett, WA  98201 
 
Phone 425 261-5460 
Fax 425 261-5262 

Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
   Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 

Re:  In the Matter of the Petition of Verizon Northwest Inc. for Waiver of 
WAC 480-120-560(2) & (3) 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed are the original and 12 copies of the Petition of Verizon Northwest Inc. for Waiver of 
WAC 480-120-560(2) and (3).   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Richard Potter at 425-261-5006. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gregory M. Romano 

 
 
Enclosure 


